heard Ty Harsa@EEaTey)
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan (HQ)

18,5EARIT &7, e shafdie amt,
18, Institutional Area ,Saheed Jeet Singh Marg
AE-eell-110016 / New Delhi-110016

Wl .26858570, HherT/ FAX 26514179
A/ Website: www.kvsangathan.nic.in

Lo ] Wion éﬂﬂ/Email: kvs.jcadmn@gmail.com
F. 11054/3/2015-KVSHQ (RPS)

Dated 04.04.2016
PUBLIC NOTICE

It has come to the notice of Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan that a  public notice dated

29.3.2016 bearing file No. 11054/29/2016 ~ KVSHQ(RPS) has appeared in some social media

regarding conduct of written examination on for the post of PRT & PRT(Music) for the year

2014-15 and 2015-160n 18.4.2016. Some candidates/citizens are enquiring about this notice from
KVS(HQ) over phone and email.

In this regard it is clarified that KVS vide its public notice dated 04.10.2015 bearing file No.
11054/3/2015-KVSHQ(RPS) had informed all concerned that the new date of examination for

both these posts will be posted on KVS website www.kvsangathan.nic.in. All candidates were

accordingly advised to keep a watch on KVS website in future in this regard.

In the light of above, KVS disowns the aforesaid public notice dated 29.3.2016 appearing in
some social media as no fresh dates have been decided for conduct of cancelled examination

for the posts of PRT and PRT(Music) for the year 2014-15 and 2015-16. The public notice dated
29.3.2016 appearing on behalf of KVS in some social media is fake and misleading.

The candidates/interested persons are, therefore, one again advised to rely upon only the

information available in KVS website i.e. www.kvsangathan.nic.in

Further, KVS is not responsible for such type of false/misleading information being
circulated in social media and/or other websites.
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